
NOTICE
An aeration system creat-

ing thin ice will be in opera-
tion on the southwest shore-
line on Lake Shamineau, 
1526 West Shamineau Drive, 
Motley, MN, beginning on 
November 1 and continuing 
through spring of 2019.

The purpose is to protect the 
shoreline from ice expansion.

Please be aware of open 
water and thin ice.


